Robert Nagel

Dear WY DEQ,

[ am writing to express my strong opposition to issuing Aethon Energy a discharge permit to dump
fracking waste water into Boysen Reservoir. Why on Earth would you allow contaminated water
from fracking to be dumped into a reservoir where people recreate, camp and fish? When is the
State of Wyoming going to finally diversify the economy and stop relying on the polluting energy
industry to run the state? Are there already not enough examples of how fracking is polluting the
states precious water resources? Our water is one of our most precious resources. Please don't allow
this disaster to go forward. I urge you to not approve this permit and instead vote to protect this
state's valued resources. Thank you for the opportunity to comment.



